
Principal Message 1/27/23 
 
Stevenson Families, 
 
It’s been another busy week at Stevenson.  A special thank you to Mrs. Vanderpool and all 
involved in Literacy in the Arts Night.  It was a wonderful event filled with great books and 
activities.  The Book Fair is now open and will run through Feb. 3rd.  Literati has a good selection 
of books, reasonable prices and far fewer non-book items than Scholastic. Students can make 
purchases all next week. 
 
 
The Jog-a-Thon fundraising winners are now ready to be announced.  Mrs. Poyerd’s class 
brought in the most donations for K-2 ($638) and Mrs. Wolfs class brought in the most for 3-6 
($378).  The winning classes get either an ice cream or pizza party.  Congratulations and thank 
you for your support with our fundraiser! 
 
Kindness Grams are now available to pre-order. Show someone how much they mean to you by 
sending them a Kindness Gram! There are no limits to how many you can send!  Choose 
between the following: 
Mochi Squishy Toy 
Individual: $2 each 
Bundled: 3 for $5. 
Whole Class: $30 per class. 
Lollipops 
Individual: $1 each 
Bundled: 3 for $2. 
Whole Class: $15 per class. 
Place your order by February 6th at https://tinyurl.com/KindnessGrams2023.  Kindness Grams 
will be distributed to recipients on February 14th. Table sales for individual items will be 
available on February 14th before school and during recess, but only cash will be accepted.  
Also please click on the signup link if you would like to help out with table 
sales. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-kindness1. 
 
Speaking of volunteering, we have an amazing science volunteer opportunity! If you have 
experience in the medical or related field, Mrs. Gibbs is looking for helpers for the 5th grade pig 
dissection lesson on February 20th.  For more information, please e-mail her at 
gibbs.debra@brevardschools.org.  
 
As indicated in our Stevenson calendar, February is Kindness Month, and we are proud to 
announce our second schoolwide Service-Learning Project to celebrate this amazing trait. Our 
Kindness Challenge consists of collecting food, toys, or treats for the Titusville SPCA dogs and 
cats.   Each grade level has been assigned to a collection team.  We will collect items from 
February 1st through February 28th.  Students can also bring in a copy of a photo of their pet to 
add to our bulletin board.  Photos can be turned into Mrs. Silva. 
Grades K-1 are Team Cats—Food (dry and canned cat and kitten food) (no treats)  
Grades 2-3 are Team Dogs– Food (dog and puppy canned and dry food) (no treats) 
Grades 4-5 are Team Treats (Dogs and Cats) 
Grade 6  is Team Toys (Dogs and Cats) 
 
That’s it for this week.  Don’t forget that next Friday is Spring Picture Day and students may be 
out of uniform if ordering pictures.  Also, we can always use help in the afternoon with carloop if 
you have some availability and we would greatly appreciate it.  I hope you have a wonderful 
weekend!  See you Monday in the carloop! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 
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